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Dear Madame Speaker: A
s
Pursuant to 4 GCA § 2103.6, transmitted herewith is a copy of the Letter of Resignation k:
submitted by the following member and their perspective board / commission: o
oo
Name Board / Commission Effective Date F
Cecile B. Suda GHURA Board of Commissioners August 22, 2014

We have certainly appreciated her service to our island community and wish her and

her family God’s best in their endeavors!
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August 22, 2014

The Honorable Eddie B. Calvo
Governor of Guam

Adelup Complex

Guam

Dear Governor Calvo:

For over five years 1 have had the honor and pleasure to serve you, your
administration and the people of Guam as a Board of Commissioner for the Guam
Housing and Urban Renewal Authority. During the many years as a
Commissioner, | have learned so much what we can do, particularly, to make the
Guamanian dream a reality for the families on Guam. Iam proud that as a board
member | have had the passion to improve housing for our people and | believe
have made significant and positive contributions, as a Commissioner, to meet
vour administration’s affordable housing goals.

It is with deep regrets that [ am submitting my letter of resignation from my
position as Commissioner of the Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Board
effective immediately. However, should a position where I can be of service to
assist in your administration’s efforts to achieve the Guamanian dream for our
people become available, I humbly ask for your consideration.

It has truly been an honor to serve you, Governor Calvo, your administration and

the people of Guam and | look forward to again serving our people in some
capacity during your administration in the near future,

Sincerely yours,
COSuLa_

Cecile B. Suda
Commissioner

Ce: David J. Sablan, Chairman, GHURA BOC
Michael Duenas, Executive Director, GHURA
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